August 7, 2020
To the Byram Hills School Community,
Today Governor Cuomo authorized New York State public schools to open, provided the rate of infection remains low.

We plan to open our doors to students on September 1st using the return-to-school plans shared with the community, and we

will be ready to switch to our remote learning plan in the event COVID-19 rates change in our area.
I wish your families well.

Jen Lamia, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools
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